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The following maps relate to Appendix 1: Salmon relocation: potential amendments to the 
Marlborough Sounds Resource Management Plan on page 69 of the Marlborough Salmon 
Relocation Consultation Document (MPI Discussion Paper No: 2017/04).   
 
The total area occupied of the potential relocation sites are indicated in black rectangles on 
the maps that follow. Existing salmon farm sites are shown as blue rectangles. 
 
Note: The planning maps created are replicas and for indicative purposes only and do not 
represent or replace the official Marlborough District Council planning maps. 
 
 
Disclaimer: This maps and all information accompanying it (the “Maps”) is intended to be used as a guide only, 
in conjunction with other data sources and methods, and should only be used for the purpose for which it was 
developed. The information shown in the Maps is based on a summary of data obtained from various sources. 
While all reasonable measures have been taken to ensure the accuracy of the Maps, MPI: (a) gives no warranty 
or representation in relation to the accuracy, completeness, reliability or fitness for purpose of the Maps; and 
(b) accepts no liability whatsoever in relation to any loss, damage or other costs relating to any person’s use of 
the Maps, including but not limited to any compilations, derivative works or modifications of the Maps.  
Crown copyright ©. This maps are subject to Crown copyright administered by Ministry for Primary Industries 

(MPI). 

 

Data Attribution:  This map uses data sourced from MDC Open Data under CC-BY and from MDC web services: 
maps.marlborough.govt.nz  
 









 


